Letter from Walter O’Malley to Walt Disney

January 10, 1962

Mr. Walt Disney
Disneyland
Anaheim, Calif.
Dear Walt:
We have progressed now to the point where
might be interested in seeing our new Stadium. ygu
know you've been keenly interested, and if you
would like to come up and go over the layout with me,
I'd be delighted to get your reactions, good and bad.
I'1]l expect to hear from you.
With all good wishes,

Sincerely,
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